
From: Wayne Severson  
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 1:20 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Access to public lands 
 

Please stop trying to close access to forest service and B.L.M. lands to motorized vehicles. I am 

elderly but enjoy the out doors and the more land you restrict the less we old people can enjoy all 

the wonderful sights. 

Thanks Wayne Severson . 




